
4’S CLASS MAY NEWSLETTER 

It’s hard to believe that we are approaching the home stretch of the school year. Time is moving 

too quickly! As I work with each of your students, I am so impressed by their tremendous growth 

this year. They have all worked so hard to master extremely challenging preschool skills, and they 

should all feel so proud of themselves. If any of you would like to meet with me to discuss my final 

observations on your child, please let me know. We have many fun activities and events coming 

up this month. Please mark your calendars! This will be our last month of show and tell, please 

take a look at the calendar to see what we have planned! 

 

MOTHER’S DAY TEA  
Please join us on Tuesday, May 6th at 12:00pm for refreshments and a sweet treat 

with your preschooler. This is a special time for you and your child, so please make 

an effort to find childcare for siblings during this time.  

COUGAR MOUNTAIN ZOO FIELD TRIP 

We are so excited to host a class field trip to the Cougar Mountain Zoo with Mrs. 

Fenelon’s 3+ Class on Tuesday, May 20th. They are opening the entire zoo for a 

private tour for SJV! Parents are responsible for transportation. Please meet at the 

fountain in front of the zoo entrance at 9:45am. Afterwards, they will have the picnic 

area open for our group, so please feel free to bring a lunch! 

SCHOOL BUS VISIT 

In May, a Lake Washington School District Bus will be visiting the SJV Pre-K Class, 

and the 4’s Class is invited to join! Students will receive a lesson in bus safety and 

receive a ride around the block on the bus. This is a great opportunity for students 

who will be going to kindergarten next year to experience what it is like to ride the 

school bus. We are still finalizing details, but this visit will most likely occur in mid-late 

May. We will send more details when the visit is finalized! 

JUNE DATES 

• Last day of Class: Thursday, June 12th. Please save the date for a 4’s Class 

Graduation in the morning. More details to come! 

• All School Picnic: Friday, June 13th at 11:30am. We will begin with a special 

musical performance by all the preschool classes. 


